
Wells Vehicle Electronics Introduces 54 New Part Numbers for Aftermarket in June

FOND DU LAC, WI (June 5, 2024) – WVE Vehicle Electronics is excited to announce the 
introduction of 54 new part numbers this June. These new additions are specifically 
designed to expand our comprehensive product line and better serve our customers’ 
needs.

The newly introduced part numbers include a variety of categories, ensuring a wide 
range of applications for both light and heavy-duty vehicles.

New Part Categories:

● Ignition Coils
● Sensors
● Relays
● Switches
● Emissions Control Components

The introduction of these new parts is a testament to WVE’s commitment to providing 
high-quality, professional-grade vehicle electronics and engine management products. 
Our products are backed by unmatched customer service and superior technical 
support, ensuring reliability and performance.

“I am excited to announce that our product team has developed new part numbers, 
including sensors, switches, fuel injection components, and emissions components, 
which are now ready for release. This initiative reflects our commitment to innovation 
and excellence and underscores our dedication to meeting and exceeding our 
customers' needs with enhanced product offerings. Notably, our new part number 
releases for ABS Wheel sensors will cover close to 10 million vehicles on the road 
today. We look forward to bringing these new products to market and driving continued 
growth and success for our valued partners and customers,” said David Stewart, Vice 
President of Sales and Marketing at Wells Vehicle Electronics.

For more information on these new part numbers, as well as our complete parts list, 
visit our online catalog at https://wellsve.com/products.

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Media Contact:
Wells Marketing 
Wells Vehicle Electronics
262.210.5804
marketing@wellsve.com

https://wellsve.com/products



